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Spring Clean Scotland

#SpringCleanScotland is taking place 

from 21st of March to 21st of April, and 

GRAHAM are once again supporting this 

very worthwhile cause.

Members of the Clyde Waterfront and 

Renfrew Riverside Civils team took part in a 

community tidy up around the Meadowside 

area of Renfrew.

The team spent the morning collecting 

plastic and glass bottles, crisp packets, 

industrial sandbags and even discarded 

gardening equipment.

Due to the efforts of the Civils team 14 bags 

of rubbish were removed from this popular 

walkway.

A number of local residents stopped to 

commend the GRAHAM team for their 

efforts and hear more about upcoming 

works on the Clyde Waterfront and Renfrew 

Riverside Project. 
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